MERRY CHRISTMAS'!

The Catholic League wishes
everyone a very Merry Christmas
and a Happy New Year.

If you get to New York City this holiday season, please see
our life-size nativity scene in Central Park, on 59th Street
and 5th Avenue (click here), and our huge Christmas billboard
on 42nd Street, between 7th and 8th Avenues (click here).


https://www.catholicleague.org/merry-christmas/
http://catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/12/NativityBillboard.png
http://catholicleague.org/central-park-manger-scene/
http://catholicleague.org/times-square-billboard/

